
 

PO Box 1116, Windham, ME 04062 ○ (207) 591-5055 ○ dmroma.com 

 
April 20, 2022 
 
 
Alex Sirois, Code Enforcement Officer 
Town of Raymond 
401 Webbs Mills Road 
Raymond, ME 04071 
 
Re: Pre-Application for Subdivision Amendment Review 
 Lot 48D on Westview Drive 
 Daigle Financial and Development, LLC - Applicant 
 
Dear Alex and Planning Board Members: 
 
On behalf of Daigle Financial and Development, LLC we are pleased to submit the enclosed application for 
Pre-Application Sketch Plan review of a proposed amendment to the Westview Drive subdivision to build a 4-
unit residential condominium on Lot 48D.  The enclosed plan shows the proposed location and footprint of 
the 4-unit building along with associated decks and driveways.  The 4 dwelling units will share a common well 
and leach field on the lot, and power will be extended to the building underground from Westview Drive.  
The wastewater disposal system design will include Advanced Treatment tanks that will provide 
denitrification of the wastewater prior to discharging to the leach field.  
 
We look forward to discussing this application with the Planning Board at their next available meeting to 
gather initial feedback on the proposal, and we will submit a full complete application for a subsequent 
meeting agenda.  Upon your review of the enclosed information, please let us know if you have any 
questions or require any additional information. 
 
Sincerely,  

  
DM ROMA CONSULTING ENGINEERS 

 
 
 

Dustin M. Roma, P.E. 
 
President 
















